February Activities

1st Breakfast at

Cheshire Grill

4th Team Meeting

Bostic's House

8th Chapter Gathering

Cheshire Grill

14th Valentine's Day

Party at Bostic's

15th Breakfast at

Cheshire Grill

21st Breakfast at

Russ'

22nd Breakfast at

Cheshire Grill



Members enjoying breakfast at our monthly Gathering including Len & Jan Snyder, Bob Toedebusch, CJ Shroll, Howard Stob and Marcia Emmert



At our Feb 8th Gathering, Harry Emmert presented Howard Stob with a Survivor Plaque as a result of an article he wrote for the GWRRA Rider Education Staff and our monthly newsletter. the article details some of the hazardous conditions he experienced on a recent motorcycle trip out west.



Another scene of the same group with the addition of Ezra and Marilynn Bostic and Pete and Sherry Wright

The 2015 Midnight Ride T-shirt design



A Valentine's Day party at Bostic's house on Feb 14th proved to be a night of great company and fun games. The Newlywed Game, hosted by Bob & Jane Ungrey, had Jeff & Marilee Sironen taking first place, with Jim & Linda Hake coming in second and Rodney DeJonge and Dar Koza finishing third. The group was rewarded with some interesting facts about each couples early years of life together.







A Valentine card contest was won by Bob Ungrey with a motorcycle themed card. Jane Ungrey took second and Marilynn Bostic finished third.





Jim & Linda, Rodney & Dar, Jeff & Marilee enjoy the Valentine's Day festivities.



Breakfast at Russ' Restaurant on Alpine on a Saturday, Feb. 21st had a good turn out. Many of our members have conflicts on Sunday mornings for our monthly gathering, so we are extending our monthly meetings to include one Saturday a month.